
From: Jessica Vasquez <jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org>  
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2021 2:51 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Donation recieved 
 

 
Hello Steve,  
 
We received a donation of 48 apples this afternoon from Jung Boo, a local Korean business in our ward. 
It's their holiday tradition to give apples. We will be giving them out to anyone who wants them, staff 
and constituents. In fact, I can hold some for you if you'd like.  
 
Enjoy your afternoon! 
 
-- 

Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff 

Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward 
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